
From: Michael Noland
To: FOIA Metra
Cc: Sue-Ann Rosen; John Milano; Lukmann  Chuck
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 7:54:01 PM

Dear FOIA Officer:

This is a request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. Please provide a complete copy of the contract
between Metra and Parsons Transportation Group for services in connection with Metra’s implementation of Positive
Train Control. We are not interested in receiving any information designated by Parsons as proprietary or
confidential.

This is a time sensitive request and any assistance with an expedited process would be greatly appreciated.

Please send me the records electronically as a PDF.  If you are unable to email me the records, please contact me to
discuss alternatives.

Best regards,

 

Mike

 
Michael Noland
General Manager
NICTD
33 E. U.S. Highway 12
Chesterton, IN 46304
(219)926-5744 ext. #207
 

 


